
PUBLIC NOTICE OF 
 

VACANCY AND APPOINTMENT TO THE 
 

FRESNO COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 
 
 NOTICE is hereby given pursuant to Section 5092 of the Education Code of the State of 

California that due to a vacancy caused by the resignation of Fresno County Board of Education 

Member Dr. Sally Tannenbaum as District 2 Trustee of the Fresno County Board of Education 

effective January 31, 2012, an appointment pursuant to Education Code Section 5091 will be made. 

 Any legally qualified citizen of Fresno County who is interested in serving on the County 

Board must contact Board Secretary, Gloria Ferrer, at (559) 265-3090 to obtain the required Candidate 

Information Sheet.  To be considered, interested persons must deliver a completed Candidate 

Information Sheet to the Board Secretary no later than noon, Friday, February 10, 2012.  Following 

the announcement of candidates by the Board President, interviews of qualified candidates will take 

place at the Fresno County Office of Education, 1111 Van Ness, Fresno, California, on Tuesday, 

February 14, 2012, beginning at 1:00 p.m. 

On Thursday, February 16, 2012, the Board of Education shall make a provisional 

appointment to the County Board District 2 Seat.  Unless a petition calling for a special election 

containing a sufficient number of signatures is filed in the office of the Fresno County Superintendent 

of Schools, 1111 Van Ness Avenue, Fresno, California, 93721-2000, within thirty (30) days of the 

appointment, it shall become final. 

 DATED this 31st day of January, 2012. 
 
 

 
____________________________ 
Gloria Ferrer 
Secretary to the County Board of Education 
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